I would like to thank the city of Pomona for there dovx;n payment assistance program
That I benefited from (February 2009) it would not have been possible to perches
My home with out them. Now I live in a beautiful home in Pomona and I am very

Content with it.

Thanks again yours truly

Ruben L. Cota




